
February 14, 2024 

Tobu district Park Office 

NOTICE: Hama-rikyu Gardens 

Bridge and Teahouse Renewal construction 
 

Dear Visitors, 

We would like to inform you that there will be a construction project that may affect your visit. 

Please be aware that a section of the bridge will be closed for renovation, and the teahouse 

will also be temporarily closed during a certain period. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and sincerely appreciate your 

understanding. We are committed to improving our facilities and providing an enhanced 

experience for all visitors.  

Thank you for your cooperation and patience. 

 

1  Construction works 
(1) O-tsutai-bashi (Bridge): Timber renewal work on the south side 

(2) Nakajima-no-ochaya (Teahouse) balcony: Timber renewal work 
 

2  Bridge Closure Period 
From mid-May 2024 to mid-September 2024 

 
3  Temporary Teahouse Closure Period 

From mid-May 2024 to late July 2024 
 

4  Construction Locations and Construction Images 
Please refer to the next page 

  

Contact 
Tobu district Park Office 

Departments of the Bureau of Construction 

03-3821-7238 
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